
NMBHGC Minutes – Dec. 1, 2016  
 
Executive Meeting:  
 
-rules for use of flags for bays needs final wording as this is in effect currently  
 
-David Whitham, club legal advisor, is stepping down due to serious health concerns. Many 
thanks to David for years of service to the club.  
 
-Founder's [Ranch] is interested in buying the Sporting Clays machines (9) for $8320. 
Payment of $400./month will start in April, 2017  
 
-Bethel House in Moriarty has been proffered for the 2017 gun show funds  
 
Old Business:  
 
1. Tim has Orientation on the 10th of Dec. at 9am at range  
 
2.  Karma & Bob spoke about the use of Tannerite for exploding target use at the range; 
recent interview can be viewed on KOB website under 'Tennerite" . Exploding targets at 
the range are currently not allowed. Issue to be addressed in Feb. 2017 meeting.  
 
New Business:  
 
N/A so meeting adjourned for the Pot Luck! 
	


